

The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools

Glebeland Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Issue 13 Friday 12th February 2021

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT

What a half-term! It started with us moving into lockdown within a day of schools opening, moving the majority of learning to our online platform and ended with snow! I am sure that you will agree that the teachers and support staff have been amazing and we have received lots of positive feedback from our families. I would like to share some of your comments on our website (anonymised) please let the office know if you would rather your comments were not shared.

This week sees the start of our 'Feel Good Friday' sessions - please keep an eye on your child's Google Classroom for more details.

Thank you for your continued support. Best wishes, Mrs Scott

CALLING ALL SUPERHEROES!

On Thursday 25th February, Glebeland will be joining with other Norfolk Schools to take part in Norfolk Schools Rainbow Superhero Day!

Basically the idea is that children and staff all dress up as superheroes for the day (including those at home). During the afternoon, and on google classroom, we will run activities that consider all the superhero key workers who are continuing to do such a great job for example; the bin collectors, the supermarket staff, police officers, delivery drivers, teachers and of course the nurses and doctors as well as the many others working to keep us all safe.

The children will then create a message of thanks or hope in some format eg a poster, a photo, a short video clip etc (with parental help & permission) and upload these to some form of social media (twitter, facebook, the school website etc) to share their messages.

Our overarching collective message is...... "You are our Rainbow Superheroes and You've Got This!" We will then have hundreds of positive messages going out over the airwaves all on one day & hopefully this will lift everyone's spirits and put a smile on faces – which is the most powerful Superpower there is!!!

Please don't go out and buy a Superhero costume! A paper mask, logo and a towel for a cape will be more than adequate it is the taking part that counts.

OUR WORK DONE IN SCHOOL

Guess what we have been doing in school!!







OUR WORK DONE IN SCHOOL

We have been working too though.



And Class 4 have been working on their model of an ancient Mayan City



Class 1 and 2 have been learning about the weather in German

OUR WORK DONE ONLINE

There has been a definitely chilly feeling to the work you have been doing on line too! Check out these brilliant Ice Marbles!!









MOVING FORWARD

Have a lovely half term break everyone. At the present time it is expected that things will continue as they are now and the school will re-open to the children of Key Workers only on Monday 22nd February. The Prime Minister is due to review the lockdown on 22nd February and we will keep you informed of any changes that are announced.